PAPER SAFE REPORT

We continue to send out the Paper Safe for those that are requesting it and also to all of
the different Town Hall meetings. More and more service officers are requesting these for their
work in benefits and we are now getting requests from various groups that work with deployed
armed service members and their spouses.

If you are interested in requesting these, please go to the web site under programs and
there is a form for you to fill out and submit. If you have any questions or concerns, please do
not hesitate to contact me at Switzeravva@gmail.com or by phone at 585-247-2098.

Thank you.
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